From:
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment re: EB-2018-0243
Date: Wednesday, October 3, 2018 11:40:54 AM

From: Paul Coulter |G-

Sent: Wednesday, October 3, 2018 11:29 AM

To: ConsumerRelations@ontarioenergyboard.ca <ConsumerRelations@oeb.ca>
Subject: Re: EB-2018-0243

Re: EB-2018-0243

Fifteen years of (admitted) mismanagement by two successive Liberal cabinets ushered in
more than a doubling of electricity rates. Unnecessarily so. Today,we dealing with it as a
legacy issue. OPG, asking for more money, of which of course other bulk suppliers will be
watching your decision, is unconscionable. We, the ratepayer did not create the current mess.
Why incumbent on us to fix with higher rates? Winter around the corner. Is 2018/19 season
latest iteration of "Heat or Eat"? No to the request.

Regards,

Paul Coulter





